
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: david.ellison@nm.com <david.ellison@nm.com>

Date: 10/19/2015 4:32:04 PM
Subject: RE: *Possible Dates to Reschedule the Capital Bond Study Committee Meeting - Please 

advise.

Thank you. I will follow up asap. 
Katherine

From: jesslyn.griffith@nm.com [mailto:jesslyn.griffith@nm.com] On Behalf Of david.ellison@nm.com
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 2:38 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: *Possible Dates to Reschedule the Capital Bond Study Committee Meeting - Please advise.

Katherine,

Good afternoon! Dave is out of the office today. He is available the morning of Wed 11/4, all day on Thur 11/5 and all 
day on Fri 11/6. You chose a good stretch of days! I am holding all of this until I hear back from you. I left a voicemail 
for you as well asking about the days/dates listed in your email. Didn't know if you were looking at the Wed/Thur or 
Thur/Fri as the dates indicate Wed/Thur. Thanks for clarifying!

All the best,

Jess
Jesslyn L. Griffith | Associate Financial Representative 

501 E. McBee Avenue | Greenville, SC 29601
P: 864-232-2881 x2241 | F: 864-309-0958 | D: 864-679-3843
E: jesslyn.griffith@nm.com
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Northwestern Mutual is the marketing name for The Northwestern Mutual Life Insurance Company, Milwaukee, WI (NM) (life and 
disability insurance, annuities) and its subsidiaries. Jesslyn L. Griffith is an Associate Insurance Agent of NM. There may be instances 
when this agent represents companies in addition to NM or its subsidiaries. NCAA is a trademark of the National Collegiate Athletic 
Association.
While links to other web sites are provided for convenience and information, please be advised that except for information related to 
Northwestern Mutual (NM), the inclusion of, or linking to, other websites does not imply NM endorsement of, nor responsibility for, those 
websites.
Your transmission of electronic mail to this address represents your consent to two-way communication by Internet e-mail. If 
you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer on which it exists.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 11:29 AM
To: Russell Sobel (russell.sobel@gmail.com) <russell.sobel@gmail.com>; Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>; 
ELLISON, DAVID /047171 /GA104 <david.ellison@nm.com>
Cc: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: *Possible Dates to Reschedule the Capital Bond Study Committee Meeting - Please advise.

Chairman Peeler, is seeking availability of our members on Thursday, 11/4 and/or Friday, 11/5 for a possible 
rescheduling of the Capital Bond Study Committee.

If the meeting were to be held on 11/4, it would need to be a “morning” meeting.
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If the meeting were to be held on 11/5, it could be “anytime”. 

Please reply with which date best works for your schedule. 

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Northwestern Mutual, its subsidiaries and affiliates may review and retain incoming and outgoing electronic 
mail for this e-mail address for quality assurance and regulatory compliance purposes. Please be advised that 
communications with {SECURE MESSAGE} in the subject line have been sent using a secure messaging 
system. Communications that do not have this tag may not be secure and could be observed by a third party.

If you prefer not to receive any e-mail communication from Northwestern Mutual or our Financial 
Representatives, please click the following link:"E-Mail Opt-out from Northwestern Mutual"

In the event that you cannot click on the above link, the Northwestern Mutual E-Mail Opt-out form can be 
found at the following URL: https://service.nmfn.com/cbpeopt/EmailOptOut.do.

Northwestern Mutual
720 East Wisconsin Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-4797.
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